
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Town of Barnstable 
Department of Public Works 

Solid Waste Division 
45 Flint Street, Marstons Mills, MA 02648 

508.420.2258 

     Patrick J. Kelliher                                                         Tracy A. Regazio 

    Division Supervisor                            General Foreman 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  Contact:  Patrick J. Kelliher, Division Supervisor 

Monday, May 18, 2020      509-420-2258  

 

UPDATE TO NOTICE OF ADDITIONAL CHANGE  

FROM TOWN OF BARNSTABLE 

TRANSFER STATION & RECYCLING CENTER 
 

Effective Tuesday, May 26, 2020, the Transfer Station & Recycling Center will be opening seven (7) days a week from 

7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. The Transfer Station & Recycling Center will be closed on Memorial Day, Monday, May 25, 

2020. 

 

Also effective Tuesday May 26, 2020, the Recycling Area at the Town of Barnstable’s Transfer Station will be 

reopening. Basic recyclables will continue to be accepted by the source separated method. All users of the Recycle Area 

MUST wear a mask and maintain social and physical distancing. 

 

The Swap Shop, Bottle Redemption Shed, and Food Waste Shed will be closed. 

 

The acceptance of chargeable recyclable items will be reopened. These items include but are not limited to mattresses, 

TVs, white goods, and toilets. Payments for these items will be accepted BY CHECK, CREDIT, or DEBIT ONLY. Cash 

payments will NOT be accepted. All payments will be completed through the window at the Gate House. 

 
The Construction & Demolition (C&D) Area will be accepting material with restrictions.  All vehicles disposing of 

C&D material will be required to weigh the material on the scale. The Gate Attendant will direct the vehicle on how to 

proceed via the intercom system. Payments for C&D material will be accepted BY CHECK, CREDIT, or DEBIT ONLY. 

Cash payments will NOT be accepted. All payments will be completed through the window at the Gate House. 

 

A Reminder:   

The Transfer Station is an essential operation to residents of the Town of Barnstable. 

 

The Office at the Transfer Station and Recycling Center will be by appointment only beginning May 26, 2020. All customers 

allowed into the Office MUST wear a mask. Staff will be available to answer phone calls at 508-420-2258. 

 
Gate House at the Transfer Station & Recycling Center will be closed to the public. All transactions will be performed 

through the window at the Gate House beginning May 26, 2020. All customers at the window MUST wear a mask. 

 

These measures follow the recommended guidance of social and physical distancing. The Town and Transfer Station 

employees are working to limit the amount of disruption these changes may cause. Thank you for your cooperation and 

understanding throughout this serious situation. 

 

Stay safe and healthy, 

 

P.J. Kelliher 
P.J. Kelliher | Supervisor 

Solid Waste Division | Barnstable DPW  


